
N’Bwaachwedaa
DROP IN GATHERING

TODAY

Sacred fire will be on site for those wishing to offer prayers. 

Covid Safety Measures:  COVID-19 safety precautions are still in place - wear masks, stay 6 ft/2metres 
apart from those outside your household, sanitize hands.  COVID screening will be in place.  Anyone 
experiencing COVID-19 related symptoms are asked to please stay home.  You can have someone 
pickup a lunch to take for you.  More Drop In Gatherings are planned, so if you miss this one, we’ll see 
you at a future one.  (Approved outdoor gatherings - max 100 people)

Co-Hosted by Advocacy for Healing Program, ACYPS & Saugeen Food Bank
Donations & other support from Women’s Shelter & Youth Mentor

Starts at 11am
Grounds behind ACYPS 
& Advocacy Portable

RECONNECTION
& Light Lunch


